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SCHOLARSHIPS 

FEBRUARY 1, 2016 
 

Platte County Clerk, Chris Kanwischer, announced today that applications are now being 

accepted for County Commissioner Scholarships. Applications are available 

at www.plattecountywyoming.com, the Platte County Clerk’s office, or from the high school 

guidance counselor. All applications must be in the Clerk's office no later than March 31, 2016, to 

be considered by the Board of Commissioners. There are three (3) new scholarships ($500 per 

semester), and one (1) renewal scholarship for prior recipients for attendance at accredited 

Wyoming colleges.  Funding is made available by the Wyoming Legislature and the scholarships 

are administered by the University of Wyoming, Department of Financial Aid and Scholarships.  

For additional information, contact your high school guidance counselors or the County Clerk. 
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